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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Dazzia Szczepaniak and I'm a 20+ year resident of Lane County. I'm in support of passing the 
HB 2927 bill. It's more important than ever to move away from the antiquated Electoral College voting 
system that no longer truly represents the majority of the country. 
 
I urge you to pass this bill outright, without amending it and please send it directly to the Senate floor 
for a vote. 
 
In a time in our history when more people than ever are paying attention to politics, it's more important 
than ever for our elected representatives to pay attention to what their constituents want. It's 
important that we know our voices are heard. 
 
It's time for the power to go back to the people. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Miss Dazzia Szczepaniak 
460 E 31st Ave 
Eugene, OR 97405-3745 
(541) 337-4140 
 
 

 


